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I oppose this bill, SB 1030. I see this mandate as government overreach. I have 

several friends who've chosen retirement centers for their final years. every one of 

them has been able to continue with their own doctors. Transportation is provided, 

under contract, by the residences. IF RESIDENTS WISH to have management offer 

in-house clinics, they could voluntarily and collectively request such. This is 

government intrusion into personal life choices. It is grievously suspect in light of the 

focus on the vaccines specified. Disingenuous. Please VOTE NO. Preserve 

individual freedoms in Oregon. 

Thank you. 


